
Account Security Notification 

Dear [User's Name], 

We wanted to inform you about a recent security event regarding your account with us. 

On [Date], we detected unusual activity that may indicate unauthorized access to your account. 

As a precautionary measure, we have temporarily locked your account to protect your 

information. 

To regain access to your account, please follow these steps: 

• Visit our website and navigate to the login page. 

• Click on "Forgot Password" to reset your password. 

• Follow the instructions sent to your registered email address. 

We recommend that you enable two-factor authentication for added security. If you notice any 

suspicious activity on your account, please contact our support team immediately. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] Customer Support 


